
Springfield Bowling Club Report 

Indoor Bowls Section 

Indoor Bowls at the Town Hall on Monday afternoon continues to be popular. 

The last season started on 7th October 2024 through to 17th March 2025.We had 
21 sessions and the average attendance was 13 . 

Visitors are always welcome and in some cases leads to the outdoor bowling 
through the summer. 

Outdoor Bowls Section 

Our only use of the Town Hall is for coffee mornings. We had two of these which 
were very well attended and made a good contribution to our club funds. 

Defibrillator 

Springfield Bowling Club has one of these and it was agreed last year that this 
should be moved outside for use by local residents. Work on the move is now 
well underway. 

 


